
 

For the attention of the Regulatory and Appeals committee 

 

Good morning, Chairman and committee 

 

I would like to request the replating of my vehicle GJ18 BNF, a white Hyundai Ioniq. 

I purchased this previously plated vehicle earlier this year from a taxi driver and 

intended to use it for personal use. Since then, my personal circumstances have 

changed and I am in the process of obtaining my Hackney Carriage licence. 

The vehicle is 5 years and 6 ½ months old. It is in excellent condition inside and out 

as can be seen in the photographs provided. It is a Hybrid electric therefore 

environmentally friendly and economical to run. 

This is a new career opportunity for me and I cannot afford to sell this vehicle to 

purchase one that is a year younger at this current time.  

I hope that you will look favourably on this request so that I can pursue my new 

career as a taxi driver. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Monica Gheorge 


